
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Issue 27 Friday 19th April  Welcome back 
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, Carers, Children and Members of the Mayfield Community, 

 

Mr Couper-Barton (Headteacher) 

  
 

  

 

 

 At Mayfield we talk to our children about the 
value ‘Remember’. 

We remember people and events from the 
past. We also try hard to listen carefully in 
lessons to help us to know and remember 
more.  

 

 
 

 

(Week beginning:       
22.4.24) 

Monday:  Cricket 

Tuesday:  Gymnastics 

Wednesday: Basketball 

Thursday: Kick rounders 

Friday: Dodgeball 

FREE places for children 
in Yr1-6. (8.15am) 

Please drop children off 
at the main entrance. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I hope children and families had a 
lovely time over the Easter / the 
two-week break. 

Also, Eid Mubarak to those families 
who recently celebrated. 

This week saw the start of a six-
week half-term, one that will be 
filled with high quality teaching and 
learning, strong pastoral support, 
extra-curricular opportunities, and 
lots of Mayfield Magic Moments.  

We’ll keep sharing with you! 

 

 

 

 

I am already really impressed by the 
way our children have returned to 
school after their two-week break.  

Children have been eager to tell us 
about what they have done over the 
holidays, shown that they are ready 
to learn and are trying hard to earn 
House Points and work towards 
Headteacher’s Awards, Mayfield 
Marvel, and Mayfield Star badges.  

We are confident that this positive 
attitude will continue, and we will 
have a super term. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Green Team really enjoyed taking part in 
the Community Litter Pick in Derker this 
week. They are proud of their local area and 
want to help make it an even better place. 

 

We are really 
proud of Leegan 
in Yr2 for joining 
a library and 
would 
encourage other 
children and 
families to do 
the same if you 
haven’t already. 

Leegan is 
already clearly 
enjoying his new 
books.  

 

 

Children in Reception really enjoyed using the 
Balance Bikes this week. Thank you to Bikeability 
for teaching our children about the importance of 
helmets and how to check bikes are safe to ride. 
Children are becoming real experts and showed 
some impressive skills! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 One of the real benefits of the Community Litter 
Pick, was the opportunity to work with other 
children and staff from local schools who also really 
care about the area in which they live. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year Two are really becoming Maths experts and are 
confidently able to find and discuss halves, quarters 
and thirds. We are so impressed by children’s positive 
attitude to learning. Mrs Collier and Mrs Sutcliffe are 
extremely proud of children’s progress.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 This week, Year One enjoyed starting their new 
plant topic ‘Can you be a plant detective?’. Through 
their tour of the school grounds they looked at 
differences between wild and garden plants. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Oldham Foodbank Statistics for March 

Over 2300 people have been supported. This 
includes 1400 adults and 900 children. 

Over 1000 vouchers have been issued. 

If you would like to find out more, please call into the 
school office and we can direct you.  

 

 

Just a reminder that 
children are expected to 
wear full school uniform 
each day and their PE kits 
on PE days.  

Please check out the 
website for information. 

 

 

Top left Mr Hayes’ testimonial, sharing his journey with Manchester Nexus SCITT has gone live. It’s fab! 
Top right Our Green Team members are extremely committed, and we love their positive attitude.  
Bottom left Nursery have enjoyed learning all about the seaside and holidays from the past. 
Bottom right We are so proud of our staff Mayfield Marvels for completing the Manchester Marathon and relay. 

 

 

  

 

 

  

  

 

   

Recruitment for a 
second Deputy 
Headteacher will take 
place shortly. We will 
keep you updated.  

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
 

Please can all parents, carers and family 
members make sure they do NOT bring dogs on 
to the school grounds at the start and end of the 
day? 

Information was re-issued this week as a 
reminder. 

Please can we also be mindful of not having dogs 
around the school gates? Thank you.  

 

 

 

 

Latest Oldham Foodbank figures are impressive and 
show what a massive impact they are having across 
Oldham. We are really proud of the work they do. 

Please feel free to drop of any items for us to donate 
on your behalf. 

Top 5 items needed include: 

• Nappies (Size 5, 6, 7) 
• Rice / pasta 
• Tinned meats 
• Cooking sauce 
• Sugar 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to the following winners who have demonstrated outstanding behaviour choices or 
shown a superb attitude to learning or for a special achievement. 

 
Nursery BB (1) Adriel Mudzviti Aziza Saddique 

Nursery BB Isabel Ubighi Kingston Gale 
Reception LA Zana Ayongo  River Molloy 
Reception PS Sydney McGrath Kennedy Alfie Coyne-Hewitt 
Year One LH Clayne Blainey Luca Shaw  

Year One WO Cole Dean Finnegan Oscar Dissington 
Year Two HS Aaron Walker Atlanta Bevan  
Year Two SC Whitney Omoruyi Joseph Park 

Year Three ER Alfie Oatway Kai Phiri 
Year Three ET Ruby Garside  Zavier Cunningham 
Year Four JS Robyn Schofield Amber Mason 
Year Five JH Bailey Wall Mckenzie Bevan 
Year Six HD Ahmed Zeshan Jacob Jones 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Isabella Flannagan & Kara Shaw 

Freya Jackson & Penny Shearer  

Ziyanah Ahmed & David 

Kirill Abramovic & Amalea-Lewis Duffy 

 

 

 

Lottie Gregg & Erin Roper 

Isaiah Smith & Milo Haslam 

Ellie Cornwall & Jacob Evans-Heywood 

Tristan Berhe & Esme Crowther 

 

Megan Rands & Charlie Snowden  

Hunter Entwistle & Alexa Jones 

Ruby Burns & Brandon Hopwood 

All of Year 5 

All of Year 6 

Mrs 
Choudhury’s 

winner 

 

 

Lamaya Kerwin 

Mrs 
Schofield’s 

winner 

Travis Perrin  

  

 

  

Nursery BB (1): 

Nursery BB: 

Reception LA: 

Reception PS: 

 

Year One LH 

Year One WO 

Year Two HS 

Year Two SC 

Year Three ER 

Year Three ET 

Year Four JS: 

Year Five JH: 

Year Six HD: 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

(last week) 

 Attendance 
 

Punctuality 

Overall 94.9% 98.7% 
Nursery BB (1) 86.9% 98.5% 

Nursery BB 94.8% 97.8% 
Reception LA 88.6% 96.8% 
Reception PS 89.1% 98.5% 
Year One LH 96.0% 97.5& 

Year One WO 92.7% 99.2% 
Year Two HS 97.3% 99.2% 
Year Two SC 98.0% 98.5% 

Year Three ER 95.0% 98.4% 
Year Three ET 99.6% 99.5% 
Year Four JS 96.4% 100% 
Year Five JH 95.3% 98.9% 
Year Six HD 97.7% 98.7% 

 

97% and above 
Excellent 

 
95% to 97% 

Heading in the right direction                                              
but some improvement needed 

 91% to 95%  
Attendance is slipping: to be closely monitored 

 
90% or below 

Poor                                                                                         
(High numbers of children are persistently absent) 
 

 

 
15.4.24 Start of Half-term Five 
29.4.24 Mock SATs Week (Year Six and Two) 
1.5.24*  Health Champions Training for our 

nominated Health Champions. 
2.5.24 Mayfield venue for Local Elections. 

(Sports Hall) School OPEN as normal. 
6.5.24 May Day (Children not in school) 
13-
16.5.24 

Year Six National SATs Week (all 
children to be in school) 

15.5.24 Chaplain Ford Assembly (KS2) 
20.5.24 Year Two SATs Week 
22.5.24 Manchester City Girls' Football Festival 
24.5.24 End of Half-term Five 
3.6.24 Start of Half-term Six 
3.6.24 Yr5 at Blue Coat - Faith Day 
4.6.24 Class Photograph Day, including Yr6 

Individuals. 
7.6.24 Yr6 at Play Factore 
12.6.24 Nursery visit to Smithills Farm 
13.6.24 Yr5 Castleshaw residential (2 days) 
17.6.24 Sky Arts Week (Info to follow) 
9.7.24 Yr6 SATs results 
9.7.24 Yr2 – George Street Chapel visit 
11.7.24 Yr3 – Trip to Magna 
18.7.24 End of Half-term Six 
19.7.24 Inset Day (Children not in school) 

*New events 

Thursday 19th October 3pm - 5pm and Friday 20th October 
8am - 9.30am.  

 

1st place 
 

Granite Green 

2nd place 
 

Vulcan Yellow 

3rd place 
 

Waverley Blue 

4th place 
 

Kingston Red 

 

1st place (Attendance) 

Year 3ET 

 

2nd place (Attendance) 

Year 2SC 

3rd place (Attendance) 

Year 6HD 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

So, what’s it like to be a pupil at Mayfield? 

 

A small number of spaces in EYFS & KS1 remain. Spread the word. 

  

  

 

   

 

 

 

  

   

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

  

 

Thank you for taking the time to 
read this week’s newsletter. Mr 
Couper-Barton (Headteacher). 
Please visit @MayfieldOldham 
and Facebook for further 
information and news.                                     

This week's 'Learning Behaviour of the Week' The next ‘Learning Behaviour of the Week’ is: 
‘I think carefully about what I want to say before I give 
an answer.’ 

‘I show that I am ready to learn because of my 
exceptional behaviour and attitude.’ 

 

 

Nursery BB (1) 
 

Lennon Lowrey 
Nursery BB 

 
Cody Mayall 

Reception LA 
 

Zana Ayongo  
Reception PS 

 
George Taylor 

Year One LH 
 

Reuben Lawton  
Year One WO 

 
Leo Brown  

Year Two HS 
 

Jacob O’Neill Loynes 
Year Two SC 

 
Frankie Taylor 

Year Three ER 
 

Hazel Tracey 
Year Three ET 

 
Zavier Cunningham 

Year Four JS 
 

Bella Lee 
Year Five JH 

 
Abigail Robb 

Year Six HD 
 

Jayden Swales 
 

 

 

 

 

Learning 
Behaviour of 

the Week 

 

 

   


